
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Follow-up on Requested Documents
1 message

Rodne Galicha <pangkalahatan@gmail.com> Tue, Oct 17, 2023 at 10:57 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

The records division know about it, they said they will forward the request to your office.

It is as regards the request for a certifief copies of the Notices of Violation issued to Altai Philippines Mining Corporation
and the Cease and Desist Order.

Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

Rodne Galicha

On Tue, Oct 17, 2023 at 10:27 DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day po! 

Sir, pwede po makahingi attachments with regards sa request po? Thank you po.

On Fri, Oct 13, 2023 at 4:17 PM Rodne Galicha <pangkalahatan@gmail.com> wrote:
To Whom This May Concern:

We have requested documents last week through the records unit when I had a meeting with RED Mirasol, Jr.

May I follow-up on this, may we drop-by today if the documents requested are already ready?

Sincerely yours,
_______________________________________________________

Rodne R. Galicha
Social Media: @kalikasan101
Mobile: +639271515908

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY & DISCLAIMER
The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments is CONFIDENTIAL and is intended only for the use of the addressee. Any unauthorized use,
disclosure, distribution, dissemination, or copying is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, you are prohibited from any further
viewing of the e-mail or any attachments or from making any use of the e-mail or attachments. If you believe you have received this e-mail in error, notify us
immediately and permanently delete the e-mail, any attachments, and all copies thereof from any drives or storage media and destroy any printouts of the e-mail or
attachments and any copies of such printouts. Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might negatively
affect any computer system into which it is received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus-free and no responsibility is accepted
by the sender for any loss or damage arising in any way in the event that such a virus or defect exists. Thank you for your cooperation.
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